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School Public Service Announcement
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Guess what?! Students can prep for the ACT without leaving their homes! ACT Prep classes will be online this winter to meet your needs.
Students can join a five-session, online course. The weekly classes will be from 6 to 8 p.m., on Thursdays, starting January 7.
Or, students can choose an online workshop from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Saturday, February 27.
The ACT Prep webinars are live and interactive. 
For more details, visit the guidance office. You also can check out the website at www.ActTestPrep.info.
Contact:  Laura Icardi, ACT Test Preparation, 330-722-7235.

